WEDNESDAY 15th SEPTEMBER 2021

A meeting of the Haile and Wilton Parish Council was held on Wednesday 15th September 2021, in Haile Village Hall, Haile @ 7.30 pm.

PRESENT	Gordon Smith
	Paul Sutton
	Dave Riley
	Jane Ward

APOLOGIES 	Eva Watson-Graham – a valid reason was given

MINUTES

Due to computer issues the minutes were not available.

DECLARATON OF INTEREST/OFFICE

There were no declarations of interest noted.

VERMIN ISSUES

There have been several sightings of rats coming out of the gateway at Teal Lodge, Blackbeck.  Lesley to report to the Environmental Health Team.

CRIME REPORT

Report circulated

PLANNING APPLICATIONS/ISSUES

Nothing to report.

HIGHWAYS

Several months ago a section of garden wall at Town End, Haile fell into the road.  The wall has since been repaired but the original rubble is still on the side of the highway with cones round it.  Lesley to speak to the owner to see if they will remove the residue.

LENGTHSMAN

Nothing to report

PLANTING

It was agreed that Lesley would purchase spring bulbs to the value of £50 and all to meet at Haile Church on Sunday at 10:30am to plant.  Gordon will price up and order 5 trees.




GRASSCUTTING

The PCC have advised that they currently pay £1200/yr for grass cutting and a further £200 for the waste bin from CBC.

BANK BALANCE

The bank balance at 31/8/21 was £5991.03

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

Paul agreed to attend the GDF meeting and feedback any questions raised.

UPDATES/FEEDBACK

Just to be aware that parts of Carleton Moor Wood and Haile Great Wood are up for sale.

Dave raised a concern regarding the wooden sleeper bridge at Ulldale, as it seems quite rotten.  Lesley to report.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 20th October 2021.

There being no further business the meeting was closed.


CHAIR:
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TIME   - 1.5 hrs
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